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Council Memorandum 

Date: January 12, 2020 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Improved Lighting at Heron’s Landing Entrance  

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore regarding Improved Lighting at 

Heron’s Landing Entrance be received; 

That staff conduct a traffic count in summer and provide statistical analysis of entrance 

regarding traffic and safety to see if warranted for streetlight; 

That staff report back in Q3 2021; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next regular 

council meeting.  

Rationale  

Heron’s Landing is a four season Parkbridge residential community northeast of 

Dunsford. Over sixty homes are located within this community and all are permanent 

residents. A request for a streetlight was made by citizens as well as the local Councillor 

(Case # 121666). There is a similar community just south of Herons Landing (Glen Way 

Village) where there is a streetlight at the entrance. Staff however have determined 

Heron’s Landing does not meet the criteria. 
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Residents have expressed a continued desire to have a light installed to prevent a 

serious accident in the future. 
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